

June 2, 2008

Frank Forsyth
Treasurer
The Arizona Territorial Company
of Rough Riders and Winter Range
416 E. Desert Ranch Road
Phoenix, Arizona 85086

Dear Frank,

On behalf of the Second Amendment Foundation I want to thank all of you for the \$1,000.00 contribution to help fund our important projects and activities.

We will use the thousand dollars to help fund our 2008 Gun Rights Policy Conference to be held at the Sheridan Crescent Hotel on Sept. 26, 27, 28 in Phoenix, Arizona.

It will be our pleasure to list both the Winter Range and The Arizona Territorial Company of Rough Riders as contributors to the event.

I would also like to extend a personal invitation to you and all of your associates to attend the Gun Rights Policy Conference. Enclosed you will find a fliers with registration information. If you need more please feel free to copy them.

Again, thanks for all your help and support.

Comment of Forgo Stores to confidence or the money

Sincerely,

Alan M. Gottlieb

province our agreement for the people of the province of the transfer of the province of the p